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Arena Players Children’s Theater Presents  

Cinderella’s Christmas December 9-31 
 

CENTERPORT, NY (November 26, 2011) – The Arena Players Children’s Theater will present  

Cinderella’s Christmas, opening at 1:00 p.m. on Saturday, December 3 and running Saturdays and 

Sundays at 1:00 p.m. through December 31 (except Christmas Eve and Christmas Day, December 

24-25) at the Suffolk County Vanderbilt Museum’s Carriage House Theater. 
 

Come spend the holidays with Cinderella, 

the Handsome Prince, and the Fairy 

Godmother in this delightful audience-

participation fairy tale. 

 

The Vanderbilt’s Carriage House Theater is 

located at 180 Little Neck Road in 

Centerport, NY, and is accessible to the 

handicapped. Tickets are $10 for adults, $8 

for children. Children under 3 are free. 

 

The Arena Players Repertory Theater 

Company is non-profit and funded in part 

by Suffolk County under the auspices of 

the Office of Cultural Affairs, Steve Levy, 

county executive; New York State Council 

for the Arts; JP Morgan Chase Re-grant 

Program and individual contributions. 
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Darcy Donnellan, Santa Claus and Danny Kiernan 

 

 


